
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met for a called (advertised) meeting/budget 

work session  on Thursday, June 12, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. at the Courthouse Annex Building with 

Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun, Hall, Hudgins and McCard all present for the meeting.  Staff 

present were Mary J. Wynn, County Manager and Latrice Wilson, County Clerk.  Others present 

were Charles Dean, Janet Winter, Election Superintendent, Robby Royal, EMS Director/Fire 

Chief, Mike Coker, Recreation Director, Marie Hudgins, Jason Lawson, E911/EMA Director and 

David Moore. 

 Chairman McCard called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 Commissioner Calhoun gave the invocation. 

 Motion by Commissioner Hall seconded by Commissioner Burgess to approve the health 

insurance with ShawHankins and offer a base plan and a buy up plan to full-time employees for 

medical coverage. The County will contribute 100% of the employee premium under the base 

plan and employees who elect the buy up plan will have to contribute a small amount of the 

premium, motion passed, with Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun, Hall, Hudgins and McCard all 

voting in favor of the motion. 

 Commissioners discussed the FY 2014-2015 Budget. There was no motion made 

regarding the FY 2014-2015 Budget.  The meeting adjourned at 6:48 p.m. 

 

_______________________________ 

Sam McCard, Chairman 

  

Attest: __________________________ 

            Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 


